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Befter Never Stops

.

Thursday 23 January
Dear Parents and Carers,

IMPORTANT CHANGES TO COMMUNICATION

From Monday 39 February, we will no longer be contacting you via Parent Mail;
instead, we will be using Parent Pay. If you do not have a Parent Pay account, it is very
important that you sign up for one before February.

How do | sign up to Parent Pay?

Most of you will have received information about your account from us a while ago. If
you no longer have or you did not receive these details, please see Mrs Vidler at the
school office who will be able to give you another copy.

What can you do with Parent Pay?

From Monday 3@ February, we will be using Parent Pay for:

e School Dinners - You are able to view menus and check dietary and nutritional
information. You can book and pay in advance or let your child choose in
school (payment must always be made via Parent Pay).

e Communication - You will receive important messages from school via email
and text, including our weekly Newsletter as well as important daily noftifications.

Please remember:

It is vital that your Parent Pay account always has a current email address and mobile
phone number so that we can communicate with you. If your account is not up-to-
date, we will not be able to send you any emails or texs.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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